June 17, 1975

Manager

International Hotel
Kennedy Airport

Jamaica, New York 11430

Dear Sir:

I am sorry that I was forced to leave your
hotel on the morning of June 9th, in order to catch
a plane to Europe. I was unable to sign out of my
room because of 1) extremely slow porter service
for handling my bags, which was necessary because
I have a back injury, 2) a terribly long line at
the cashiers desk, which was obviously understaffed
for the prime check-out hour, and 3) a totally
inadequate transport service provided by the hotel
to the Kennedy terminals. Clearly in the future, I
will be better off to stay in Manhhtten.

I assume that you forwarded my bill to American
Express as you had marked my card number. However,
if any signatures are required please send the bill
directly to me at this address.

Sincerely,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/kn



